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Dates coming up:

Parent Governor ballot paper to be returned – 
Friday 26th November

Friday 10th December
Christmas Jumper Day – bring in a bottle for the tombola 

Tuesday 14th / Wednesday 15th December 
Nativity – 
Class 1 & 2
2.45pm

Thursday 16th December
KS2 Carol Service – 2.45pm
FOB Christmas Fair
3.30pm 

Friday 17th December – Finish for Christmas 













	

Dear Parents/Carers
I cannot believe we are nearly at the end of November, we are certainly on count down once again to Christmas.
Thankfully we have only had a handful of positive Covid cases since coming back after half term. We have gone back to having our playtimes and dinnertimes altogether but obviously are keeping up our cleaning regime and handwashing.  

Congratulations…
[image: ]
..to Miss Slater who got engaged over half term. We wish her all the best in planning the big day sometime in 2023.

FOB
[image: ]
FOB are recruiting!
We're looking for someone to take over our FOB Facebook page, posting upcoming events and information to all our parent members.  
If you're interested, please speak to the School Office, Sarah Furber or Naomi Moss.  
Our recent sweets sale and non-uniform day raised an amazing £154! Thanks everyone for your generosity!

School Council Competition 
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Healthy Eating / Drink more water Poster Competition
 To promote healthy eating and drinking more water the School Council are having a poster competition across the school. If your child would like to enter please could they design their poster at home displaying a clear message of healthy eating and drinking more water. The poster can be A4/A3 and can be in any format. Closing date Monday 29th November. There will be a prize for each class. We are looking forward to seeing all of your poster designs.




	

Thank you Mrs Myers 
[image: ]
It was lovely to give Mrs Myers the send-off she deserved on Friday 12th November. She had been the cook here at Bridgemere for 15 years and she surely will be missed. 
Mrs Hamilton has stepped in to be our temporary cook and is doing a fantastic job.
[bookmark: _GoBack]  
School Christmas Events
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EYFS/Class 2 Nativity:
The children will perform under the gazebo (which we will cover and decorate)
14th & 15th December @ 2.45pm
There will be tickets for each of these performances
KS2 Carol Service:
This will take place before the Christmas Fair
16th December @ 2.45pm
We are hoping to hold this on the small playground

FOB Christmas Fair
[image: ]
16th December @ 3.15pm
This will take place outside on the large playground with a Christmas market feel.

We would be very grateful of any gazebos you would like to lend to the school on these dates. If you would like to lend your gazebo please confirm with Mrs Rowley.
More information regarding the Nativity, Carol Service and Christmas Fair will be sent out very soon. 

As always, if you have any concerns or queries regarding your child’s education, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Caroline Middleton
Head Teacher
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